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All representatives are here for all oregonians.I say no to this new tax and any other 

new taxes. No more taxes should be added until we see finical accountability in 

oregon. If we can't afford it we don't get it. We don't have funds then live within our 

means or make cuts. Don't look for the fedral government to save us as the majority 

of our representative wish to oppose the fedral government and everything they do 

and say. Just months ago it was pro fedral government how quickly that has 

changed. Reminder to all if you can't take care of something properly it's not much of 

a sanctuary(state). Orgeon forestry was something to be proud of for decades. It's 

only under regulations and poor governance this mess has reached new heights. We 

are looking at leadership problem and an inability to budget. Any new tax is nothing 

more then a bandaid to a critical wound. To fix a wound sometimes it takes stitches 

not just first aid. All we ask for is representatives to help oregonians not to add 

additional burdens.  


